Villawood North Public School

Together We Live o

CAMP QUALITY - MUFTI DAY
Thursday 16th May

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Student Representative Council have coordinated a mufti day where
every student is encouraged to donate a gold coin donation on Thursday
16th May to support Camp Quality.

Camp Quality, is a charity that prides itself on bringing fun and laughter back
info the lives of children facing cancer.

We appreciate your families support of the SRC and this fantastic cause.
Kind regards,
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Kristy Danh Kylie McKinnon ST
SRC Coordinator Acting Principal
LAUGHTER IS
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